
 
 
 
January 23, 2019 

 
 

Facilities, Transportation, Regional School and Safe Schools 
 
 
Transportation: 
 

• TANK  
o Feedback from TANK still continues to be positive. 
o TANK has added an extra bus on the Newport 1 route. The additional bus runs a few minutes 

behind the first bus. This is at no cost to us.   
• All buses have been serviced over the break and no major problems at this point.  
• We will be replacing some stop arms with an upgrade to make them more visible to other vehicles. We still 

continue to experience drivers running our stop arms.  
• Making arrangements for the boys All A State Tourney. Bus for players and then one for cheerleaders and 

potential PEP Club. 
 
 
 
Facilities: 
 

• We completed some needed items over the winter break.   
o We also continue to remove and clean up areas when time allows. We are trying to eliminate any 

outside storage costs and keep everything on site.  
• Working with Mr. Turner on facilities plan/projects for next year. We have several items that we need to 

make decisions on from HVAC, roofing, flooring, etc…. These need to be finalized so we can BG’s in the 
works to Frankfort.  

• Ehmet Hayes is working on some estimates concerning the Virtual School and potential site locations. 
• Maintenance crew came in Sunday to clean off the parking lot at NIS and Welcome Center. Came back on 

Monday to salt the parking lot again due to the ice build up on the lot. 
• Rumpke provided some additional excitement last week as one of their trucks loads caught fire so they 

dumped it on Putnam Street. Clean up took some time.  
  

 
 
 
 


